

Saint Paul's Catholic High School

Tuesday, 02 March 2021

Dear Student

Exam Grading

The Government have now announced their plans for replacing this Summer's cancelled exam season.

Please find enclosed guidance from Ofqual on how grading your exams will work this year.

Departments at Saint Paul's are discussing how to most fairly judge your grades, what evidence they have available, and any further evidence required to do so accurately.

It is likely that a further assessment will need to take place after we all return to school. Details of this will be given to you as soon as plans are finalised.

You will be able to request details of the process used to determine your grade, please do not ask teachers what that awarded grade will be.

Results day will be on 12th August.

Yours Sincerely

D. Lynch

Mr D Lynch

Examinations Officer & Data Manager

